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LOCKHART FAMILY 
Missionaries to Brazil 

Personal Contact 

Sending Church 

1640 New House Road 
Shelby, NC 28150 

704-434-6152 
Jeremy@BrazilforChrist.net 

Maranatha Baptist Church 
413 Polkville Road 
Shelby, NC 28150 

704-434-5374 

WWNTBM 
P.O. Box 725 

Kings Mountain, NC 28086 
704-730-1440 

Mission Agency 

Jeremy, Esther, Allie, 
 Judah, Bethany 

Now unto Him that is able to do 
exceeding abundantly above all 

that we ask or think… Eph. 3:20 

Dear Praying Friends, 

The majority of our furlough has flown by, and we are grateful to have visited 
most of our supporting churches.  You have taken us in, encouraged us, 
supported us financially, let us know of your prayers, and sent us on our way!  
Please know we are grateful to each of you!   

Along the way we have been blessed to have some 
much needed fun family time and sightseeing – the 
Statue of Liberty being our favorite!   

Baby News.   Esther is almost 30 weeks pregnant 
now, and thus far her health is good!  Thank you for 
praying!  Travels have slowed down quite a bit as we 
anticipate the arrival of another baby boy on August 
20.  We would appreciate your continued prayers for a 
safe delivery and grace and strength to raise this new little one to serve the Lord. 

Brazi l  News .  Our co-workers (the Schrock family) have returned to Brazil, and 
God, in answer to prayer, has provided them a house in the city of 
Rondonópolis.  Please be in prayer that God would do a great work in that city 
and that God would provide us a home there as we seek to join them upon our 
return to Brazil.  We know no one in the city and are trusting God to lead us to 
the right neighborhood and house where He would have us to begin.  Like most, 
this city is very religious and has heard a twisted works based version of the 
Gospel.  Satan loves confusion, and there is much of it in this city.  Please pray 
that God would soften hearts and open the blinded eyes of the people to the 
truth that they must turn from their evil works and put their faith only in Jesus 
Christ.   

Prayer Requests .   Since we are having the baby here in the USA, he will need a 
Brazilian visa to be able to go back to Brazil with us.  There will be a lot of paper 
work and trips to the Brazilian consulate in D.C. to make this happen.  Please 
pray that soon after the baby is born, we will be able to obtain all the documents 
necessary and in a timely fashion to satisfy the visa requirements.   

 

Gratefully, 

Jeremy and Esther Lockhart 


